



A message of appreciation



Dear Abdul Rinshad Kallingal Parambil Hussain,

On behalf of our wise leadership, His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi, and Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE Armed Forces, I would like to share a message of gratitude, appreciation and pride for your efforts in working at the front-lines of this pandemic. His Highness underscored that the work that you have done will leave a mark on our history and will never be forgotten. His Highness also praised your inspiring dedication and unwavering commitment towards our goal which is, first and foremost, to ensure the safety and well-being of the society.